
 
 
From: "Perez Elsa" <+16514709850>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 2:23 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 32 seconds) 
 

My name is Harry Perez and Elsa Vega Perez.  The assessment that we want to oppose or appeal is 

Assessment Number 195600, public hearing notice on May 5th.  We want to try and get a better 

understanding of why we need to pay for an assessment on something that we never use.  The alley 

starts at the end. We don't use it for a driveway. It doesn't enter none of our properties so why do we 

have to be charged close to $600 for an assessment on property that we don't use. 651-470-9850 is 

our phone number, and we are 81 Annapolis Street West in Saint Paul, MN. Thank you. My email: 

vegaperez@yahoo.com. 

You received a voice mail from "Perez Elsa". 

 

 
 
Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 

 
Set Up Voice Mail 

 

tel:+16514709850
https://aka.ms/vmsettings

